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Description

This collection contains material pertaining to the life, career, and activities of Henri Temianka, violin
virtuoso, conductor, music teacher, and author. Materials include correspondence, concert programs and
flyers, music scores, photographs, and books.
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UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA
OFFICE 'OF THE PRESIDENT

July 17, 1962

Dear Professor Temianka:

It was especially meaningful to learn
of the generous gift of $500 which you
and the other members of the Quartet
recently made to the Music Department's
Grant-in-Aid Fund.

I know each member of the Board of
Regents joins me in thanking you for
your thoughtfulness and again express-
ing appreciation for your part in so
enriching the cultural activities of
the Santa Barbara campus.

Sincerely yours,

B & W R

Clark Kerr

Professor Henri Temianka
2915 Patricia Avenue
Los Angeles 64, California
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